DELAWARE INSURANCE DEPARTMENT APPROVES RATE CHANGES

COMMERCIAL POLICIES

The Delaware Insurance Department has approved the Delaware FAIR Plan not using
the ISO January, 2005 Rate Decrease, due to the FAIR Plan’s loss experience being
worse than the industry.

DWELLING POLICIES

A 6.3% average increase in Dwelling Loss Costs was approved effective July 1, 2004.



